
  July 9, 2017 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 
Greetings fellow Bassmasters . Well another tournament is over. Congratula-
tions to all the winners and a special welcome to all the new members and the 
lady Bassmasters that fished our tournament at  Joe Pool. I can only say it was 
a hot event LOL. Hope to see you at the Grapevine tournament next month. 
Until then put the right bait in the right place and you will get bit every time. 
JD 
 

Next Tournament 

Our next tournament will be on Aug 5 at Lake Grapevine on the Dove Loop ramp. Start time is 5am and we 
will be back at weigh in at 1:00 pm  Legal sized bass only.. Also please note that our September tourney 
date has changed 
 

Membership:  
We currently have 30 paid members for 2017.  We could really use about 40 to-
tal members so please reach out to fellow anglers to see if they would like to 
join us. 
 

Treasury:  
Our current treasury balance is $810.52. Our goal is to finish the 2017 season 
with about $800.  Looking good so far.  We have $250 coming out for the BCT 
Top 6 in Sept. 
 
BCT Top 6: 
This year it will be on Possum Kingdom.  We will send our Top 6 in points for 
2017 with 2 scratches and who are willing to fish on Sunday.  We will know after 
our Grapevine tourney who the 6 will be. 
 
TBF Federation: 
Our club will send a boater and non-boater to the TBF National Semi-Final in 
Louisiana on Labor Day Weekend.  Hopefully someone will advance to Nationals. 
 
Calcutta: 
Our $2 Calcutta has started over and we have only 2 months into it.  Make sure 
that you keep the $2 coming.  If you miss a month, catch up next month. 


